
24 May 2016 

To: The Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Public Infrastructure and Land Transport 

Private Notice Question 

I have to inform you that the Honourable Leader of the Opposition, 

Mr Paul Raymond Bérenger, GCSK, MP, has given notice of the following Private Notice 

Question which he proposes to put to the Honourable Minister of Public Infrastructure and Land 

Transport at the sitting to be held today, Tuesday 24 May 2016 at 11.30 a.m. 

To ask the Honourable Minister of Public Infrastructure and Land Transport – 

Whether, in regard to the Light Rail Transit Project, he will state – 

(a) the amount of money spent in relation thereto as at to date; 

(b) if a new feasibility study will be carried out therefor, indicating the 

involvement of the Singapore Cooperation Enterprise in relation thereto, if 

any; 

(c) how the Road Decongestion Programme will be amended to accommodate 

same taking into consideration the involvement of the Republic of South 

Korea therein, if any, following the recent signature of the Framework 

Cooperation Agreement therewith; and 

(d) if a new Road Decongestion/Light Rail Transit Master Plan will be proposed? 

Bibi Safeena Lotun (Mrs) 

 Clerk of the National Assembly 


